
LLetter of ssupport for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471). 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Wind Farm development in Walcha. 
This project has the potential to bring significant benefits to both the community and the 
Walcha district as a whole. 

The construction and operation of the wind farm will create jobs and stimulate much 
needed economic growth. Additionally, the renewable energy generated by the wind farm 
will contribute to reducing our fossil fuel dependence and assist to combat climate change 
and improve air quality. 
 
The community fund generated by the wind farm is significant and can be used to fund 
local projects and improve services in our town. 
 
I believe that the Winterboure Wind Farm development is a positive step towards a 
sustainable future for the district and I encourage the community to support it. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


